
1st BBQ meet and greet for TS families

Educational Event

Christmas in July 2017



Turner Syndrome (TS) is a rare chro-
mosomal disorder that affects females.  
The disorder is characterized by par-
tial or complete loss of one of the X 
chromosomes.  TS can differ dramati-
cally from one person to another but 
females can develop many symptoms, 
affecting many different organ systems.  
These symptoms include ovarian fail-
ure, abnormalities of the eyes and ears, 
skeletal malformations, heart anom-
alies, kidney abnormalities, immune 
deficiencies, webbing of the neck, and 
other conditions. The average age of 
diagnosis is 9 years old.

Soaring Butterflies for Turner Syn-
drome, Inc. is dedicated to providing 
resources and activities for individuals 
and families affected by Turner Syn-
drome through recreation, education, 
and community awareness.

Soaring Butterflies for Turner Syndrome, 
Inc. was established in 2015 by Darlene 
Hay, President.  Darlene has a daughter 
with TS and needed to find a way to 
reach out to other families to let them 
know they were not alone and to offer 
support in a very significant way.  The 
board of directors and advisory commit-
tee are made up of families personally 
affected by TS who share in their expe-
riences and offer strength and encour-
agement so we may walk together in 
this journey.  We are connecting families 
from Port Saint Lucie to the Florida 
Keys, and even internationally!

Your charitable donation allows us to 
fulfill our mission and get the correct 
resources to our “butterflies” so they 
may receive the medical attention, 
educational information, and social 
engagement opportunities they need 
to be the healthiest version of them-
selves.  We want our butterflies to 
soar!  
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Soaring Butterflies ForTurner Syndrome 
Inc. is a non-profit 501c(3) organization.
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